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News from the Committee 
Wow, what a way to end this term at Pre-School, with the raffle, quiz, reindeer food, guess the teddy, 

Christmas jumper day, CDs and photos we have raised an amazing £1225.99. I want to thank everyone 
that contributed. This is an amazing amount which will go a long way at Pre-School. 

I also want to say a massive thank you to the fundraising team and staff for making this all possible. I 
can’t wait for some more fundraising events next year. 

 
I wanted to thank you all once again for your understanding and support whilst we have navigated this 

past term, we really value your co-operation. 
 

I wish you all a wonderful Christmas and a happy and healthy 2021. Enjoy your break, stay safe and we 
look forward to welcoming you all back in the New Year. 

 

 Thank you, Melissa  

Committee Chairperson  
Next Parents Meeting - Wednesday 20th January 8pm, TBC 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary: (**- date added this 

week) 

Friday 18th December- Last day of term 
Tuesday 5th January – First day of term 
Tuesday 15th January- Deadline for 
applying for a Primary School place  
Wednesday 20th January – Parent’s 
meeting 8pm, TBC 
Thursday 4th February- Clothing collection 

 
 
 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  
We would like to thank you for all the lovely cards and 
gifts we have received from you, it’s very much 
appreciated.  
We hope you all have a fabulous Christmas and enjoy 
the break and time with loved ones. We look forward 
to welcoming you back in the New Year!!  

What we did this week 
•We have all had a vey Christmassy week filled with dancing, 

party games, glitter and all things festive! It’s been such fun for all 

the staff and children.  

•We are so looking forward to us being together again and being 

able to see all of our friends in the new year! 

•We hope you all have a super fun Christmas and Santa comes 

to visit!!  
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Goodbye Jack 
Today is Jack’s final permanent day with us. The 
staff and children will miss him lots. He is 
staying to help us from time to time though so 
we will still see him. I’m sure you’ll all join us in 
wishing him the best for the future.  


